
Dear Parents, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to teaching our students about kindness, 
compassion, and giving back to the community, we are excited to announce that for 
next week’s Corporal Acts of Mercy, KS1 will be collecting donations for the Donkey 
Sanctuary in Birmingham. 

The Donkey Sanctuary is a wonderful organization dedicated to providing care, 
protection, and sanctuary for donkeys in need. They work tirelessly to rescue, 
rehabilitate, and provide lifelong care for donkeys who have been abandoned, 
neglected, or mistreated. 

We believe that supporting organisations like the Donkey Sanctuary not only teaches 
our children important values but also helps make a positive impact on the lives of 
animals in need. Therefore, we are inviting all students and their families to 
participate in this meaningful initiative. 

The Donkey Sanctuary are welcoming any donations from the list below: 

 Dried herbs and spices (sage, oregano, parsley, paprika, rosemary, thyme, 
basil, coriander, marjoram) 

 Fresh Herbs (parsley, rosemary, thyme, coriander). 

 Fresh fruit and veg (carrots, swede, apples, watermelon, bananas, 
strawberries) 

 Toys - they love to play with the following: tough rope chew toys for large 
dogs, tug of war toys, wellington boots, equine play balls, footballs, jolly tug 
for horses. 

 

All donations are heading to the sanctuary on Wednesday 13th March so if you 
would like to contribute, please bring in your donation by Wednesday morning.  

We are incredibly grateful for your support! 

Warm regards, 

The KS1 Team 

 


